
 
 

 
Meet Nurse-Family Partnership’s new North Carolina Executive Director 

 
 

April Harley joined the NFP National Service office as the North 
Carolina executive director in April. For the past four years, April 
was the principal consultant of The Harley Firm, a firm she 
founded to build donor relations and financially-grow mission-
driven organizations in North Carolina. In addition, she served as 
senior advisor to former Mayor Anthony Foxx of Charlotte and as 
North Carolina finance director and raised approximately $2.1 
million for the 2012 Democratic Convention. April has over 9 
years of high-level fundraising experience across two 
presidential campaigns where she raised $15 million by leading 
major donor strategy, managing high-profile fundraising events 
and building networks of community stakeholders. 
 
April also serves on the board of directors for Big Brothers Big 
Sisters of Greater Charlotte, Women’s Inter-Cultural Exchange 

and on the community advisory board for her local NFP program at Care Ring. April holds a 
Bachelor of Arts in English from Howard University, where she graduated magna cum laude. 
Based in Charlotte, April will oversee the NFP program across 25 counties throughout the state. 
 
April is a Native North Carolinian and in her free time she enjoys great music and is learning 
how to DJ! She also loves great food and the burgeoning craft beer scene in North Carolina. 
 
April can be reached at 704-576-2696 or April.Harley@nursefamilypartnership.org. 
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